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Dear Parents, 

Colchester Zoo on Wednesday 15th May 

 

We are all really looking forward to our trip to Colchester Zoo.   
 

REMINDER 

 
The children will need to be in school by 8.50 am. and will return between 4.00 pm. and 4.30 pm.  If we are 

going to be earlier or later a text will be sent out.  The children will have to take a packed lunch in a named 

carrier bag as this can be disposed of once they have eaten and an extra drink with them on the day. 

 

Full school uniform is to be worn with a sunhat/waterproof coat (depending on the weather). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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